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Agreement for San Diego County Layover and Maintenance Facility Study

On September 17, 2018, the Board of Directors approved the release of a request for proposals for
consultant services to identify and evaluate potential locations for a new maintenance and layover
facility for the Pacific Surfliner intercity passenger rail service in San Diego County. Proposals have
been received and evaluated in accordance with the Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail
Corridor Agency’s procurement policies and procedures for professional and technical services.
Approval is requested to negotiate and execute an agreement for these services.

A. Approve the selection of WSP USA, Inc., to identify and evaluate potential locations for a new
maintenance and layover facility for the Pacific Surfliner intercity passenger rail service in San
Diego County.

B. Authorize the Managing Director to negotiate and execute
Agreement No. L-9-0003 between the Los Angeles - San Diego -
San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency and WSP USA, Inc., in the amount of $299,600 for a one-year

term to identify and evaluate potential locations for a new maintenance and layover facility for
the Pacific Surfliner intercity passenger rail service in San Diego County.
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